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Transport for NSW 

Erica van den Honert  
Executive Director Infrastructure Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment      
4 Parramatta Square  
12 Darcy Street  
Parramatta NSW 2150  

Re: Beaches Link and Gore Hill Freeway Connection (SSI-8862) – Additional information  
related to contamination 

2 June 2022 

Dear Erica, 

Further to the commitments made by Transport for NSW in its letter to the Department of 
Planning and Environment (the Department) dated 15 December 2021, please find enclosed 
additional information in relation to contamination for the Beaches Link and Gore Hill Freeway 
Connection project including:  

• a Framework Sampling, Analysis and Quality Plan (SAQP) reviewed and
approved by a Contaminated Land Consultant certified under the Environment
Institute of Australia or New Zealand’s “Certified Environmental
Practitioner” (Site Contamination) scheme (CEnvP(SC))
• a non-statutory Section B2 Site Audit Statement and Site Audit Report issued
by a Site Auditor accredited under the Contaminated Land Management Act
1997 (with the Framework SAQP contained within).

Transport for NSW confirms that the Site Auditor’s recommendations and advice issued via 
interim audit advice have been addressed to the Site Auditor’s satisfaction through an update 
to the Framework SAQP.

Please contact Jack McGovern at jack.mcgovern@transport.nsw.gov.au should you wish to 
discuss or clarify any issues. 

Yours sincerely, 

Doug Parris   
A/Executive Director, Regional Infrastructure Development 
Infrastructure and Place   

Attn: Belinda Scott 
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